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On 16 January 2006, the Director of TSB sent to ICANN the letter attached in Annex 1 of this document.
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	16 January 2006

	Ref:
	COM 2-839/HZ
	Paul Twomey

President

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names

and Numbers

4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292-6601 
USA



	Contact:
	Richard Hill
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5887
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-Mail:
	richard.hill@itu.int 
	

	Subject:
	Approval of ITU-T Recommendation E.910 on “.int”


Dear Paul, 

On 15 December 2005, ITU-T Study Group 2 (SG2) has approved Recommendation E.910, Procedures for registering within the domain ".int".  I attach a copy of the approved text.

First of all, I would like to thank you personally and your staff for the valuable inputs that you made concerning this Recommendation and I look forward to continuing cooperation with you and your staff on this matter.

As you probably know, the text in question has been endorsed by the United Nations Chief Executive Board for Coordination (CEB), and, taking into account the decision of the CEB, SG2 has requested that I transmit the Recommendation to ICANN when it is formally approved, requesting that ICANN inform me with respect to: 

1. the process that ICANN will use to consider implementing the provisions of the Recommendation,

2. which, if any, provisions cannot be implemented,

3. the timetable for the implementation of the provisions that can be implemented.

SG2 understands that some of the proposed provisions may differ from the present registration policies and that some proposals may require further consultation, or be difficult to implement at present. 

Both SG2 and I look forward to receiving, in due course, ICANN’s time-plans concerning implementation. 

Yours faithfully,

Houlin Zhao
Director, Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau

Annex: 1 [Text of E.910, omitted from this version, can be found at the URL below]

  http://www.itu.int/md/meetingdoc.asp?type=mitems&lang=e&parent=T05-SG02-051206-TD-GEN-0106  
cc:
SG2

Vint Cerf/Chairman of the ICANN Board 

John Jeffrey/Secretary of the ICANN Board

David Conrad/General Manager of IANA
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